
 
 
 

South Hadley Youth Football Sponsorship Opportunity 
 
The South Hadley Recreation Department and South Hadley Youth Football are looking for 
sponsors to purchase new jerseys for the 2025 season and beyond.  We are very thankful 
for your consideration! 
 
For a minimum donation of $500, we will include the following: 
 

• Recognition on the youth football website:  www.shyfa.org  
• Recognition on the Recreation Department website:  

www.southhadleyrecreation.org  
• Recognition on our Facebook and Instagram pages with a sponsor shout out 
• Sponsors will be announced and thanked during home games and at the banquet 
• All the sponsors will be listed on a banner that is hung up at home games 

 
Checks would be made payable to: South Hadley Recreation Dept 
 
Checks mailed to: 
 
 South Hadley Recreation Dept 

45 Dayton Street 
South Hadley, MA  01075 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Human Services Director Andy Rogers at 413-
538-5030 x6203 or arogers@southhadleyma.gov.   

 
We are debating putting business banners on our turf field this fall.  If we decide to do that, 
we will reach out about how much more that would be; however, we will give you a credit 
from this donation for that project.   
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Here is a mockup of the new jerseys! 

 

 
 


